
 
   

 

 

 

 

Dear Erasmus+ Colleagues, 

  

Greetings from the Université Catholique de Lille! 

  

The call for applications for our Erasmus+ Week in April 2024 is now 

officially open. 

As our University has chosen Innovation in teaching-learnings and 

Sustainable Development as two major strategic research and action 

fields across the whole campus, our training week will be mainly focused 

on these two topics. Of course, there will also be some time devoted to 

networking and meetings with your colleagues in Lille. 

  

Please find below some practical information that will be completed. 

  

When? 

15 to 19 April 2024 

  

Who? 

Colleagues from partner universities of the Université Catholique de Lille, 

involved in sustainable development and/or innovation projects in 

teaching and learning, and internationalization. 

Please note we might have to limit participant to one representative per 

university. 

  

Where? 

Université Catholique de Lille, Lille, France 

  

What for? 

 General program: 
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Innovation in teaching & learning (visit of labs and facilities, presentation 

of innovative teaching techniques and specific trainings to foster 

innovation amongst students and professionals), innovation for 

internationalization. 

Sustainable Development (presentation of UCL’s project for a zero-

carbon campus; visit of eco-friendly buildings; integration of SDG’s in 

students’ programs). 

(more information to come in February) 

 Bilateral meetings with French colleagues 

 Cultural and linguistic immersion 

 Networking with an international group 

How to apply? 

All application procedures must be completed and submitted by 15 

February 

 Candidates are invited to send to Ms. Madalena Chaveiro-Magalhaes 

at m.chaveiro-magalhaes@univ-catholille.fr 

-CV,  

- Cover letter (in link with sustainable development and/or innovation). 

 Complete the Application Form : https://forms.office.com/e/Dm1FzhgdU9 

A selection committee will take place in March at UCL and will confirm 

selected applicants. 

  

Cost: 

Please note that we are charging a 100€ participation per person for the 

logistical and cultural activities (2 networking lunches and 1 official group 

dinner). 

These costs can be deducted directly from your Erasmus grant distributed 

by your home university. Please also make sure to follow the internal 

procedures of your home university if you want to apply for Erasmus 

funding. 
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We are looking forward to welcoming you in Lille, 

Kind regards, 

International Relations Office 

  

    

 

 

 

 

  

   

 

  

 

 


